
                                                                                                                                                   

                                                                                         

MUSIC THERAPY AND AUTISM

Music therapists assess, treat, and discharge based on the recommended plan of care for patients on the 
autism spectrum in accordance with standards of practice and evidence based techniques. Music therapy 
interventions focus on enhancing social, communicative, motor, sensory, emotional, cognitive functioning in 
individuals with ASD. Music therapists work in partnership with clients, families, and interdisciplinary teams. 

Impact of the work:

● Research supports connections between speech and singing, rhythm and motor behavior, memory for 
academic material, and overall ability of musical elements to optimize a patient’s ability to learn, interact and be 
successful in addressing areas that are individually challenging. The processing of music overlaps with areas of 
the brain that are involved in non-musical functions and skills. Therefore, one of the purposes of music therapy 
for persons with autism is to provide the individual with an initial assist using melodic and rhythmic strategies, 
followed by fading of musical cues to aid in generalization and transfer of skills to other environments. Music is 
processed throughout the cortex, sub-cortex and cerebellum, supporting the numerous benefits of using it in 
treatment of individuals on the autism spectrum. Researchers have demonstrated cortical changes in persons 
with ASD who engage in music therapy treatment over time targeting appropriate therapeutic goals to impact 
functional change.

● Benefits of music therapy treatment with ASD include but aren’t limited to increased attention, decreased self-
stimulation, improved cognitive functioning, increased socialization and successful and safe self-expression. As 
well as improved behavior, enhanced auditory processing, decreased agitation, improved communication, 
enhanced sensory-motor skills and improved emotional regulation.

● Music therapy integrates a variety of ASD-specific evidence-based strategies (e.g., prompting, reinforcement, 
picture schedule) and music therapy techniques (e.g., singing/ vocalization, instrument play, movement/ dance, 
musical improvisation, songwriting/ composition, listening to music, or computer-based music activities). These 
strategies and techniques support clients in practicing identified and targeted functional skills. Music therapy 
sessions provide familiarity, consistency, structure, and predictability –characteristics that support the learning 
style of individuals with ASD. Music therapists take data on treatment goals and conduct ongoing evaluation of 
progress towards the achievement of goals and generalization (AMTA, 2015).
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